
From: Susan J. Creer   
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 8:29 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: No City money for Sobi bikes  
 

Hello, 
I do not want City money for bike programs. 
The City does not plow its streets well enough now. Whoever plows 
the Westmount Recreation Centre on the Mountain plows in the 
disabled parking spots so that needs to stop. 
There are so many other issues with the bad City plowing, etc. 
Yours, Susan Creer 
 
 
 
Ward 1.  
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

